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Welcome! This the winter 2023 edition of the GWR newsletter. You have received
this newsletter as your practice is a part of GWR Primary Care Network. December 2023
Edited by GWR PCN Project Manager, Sanam Dhaliwal

Diabetes Awareness Events

Last month, GWR hosted a trio of events to raise awareness on diabetes. We worked with different faith groups
within the community to ensure we reach a wider audience. We visited the Mosque, Mandir and Gurdwara.
We are hoping to host similar events in the future so please do not worry if you couldn't attend these events.
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At this event, we provided patients with health checks including

BP checks, height and weight checks. We also offered lifestyle Nl
and diet advice by our dietician and diabetes specialist nurse. e o

their local patients.

Great West Road PCN consists of
the following practices:
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Clifford Road Surgery
The Jersey Practice
\ . HMC Health Hestan
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Crosslands Surgery
Cranford Medical Centre
The Medical centre

GWR were invited to speak on Desi Radio, a
registered charity organisation to promote the
integration of the Punjabi community in the UK, to
raise awareness on our HI events and general
diabetes lifestyle advice.
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Inderijit Rai (HCA at Cranford Medical) & Sanam Dhaliwal (GWR Project Manager)



GWR Social Media Meet our Pharmacy team!
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As part of our digital What do we do for you?
transformation, we are « We work alongside your GP practices.
expanding how you can stay « We carry out medication reviews to ensure you are taking
connected to us. the correct medications for any conditions you may have.

» Help GPs manage patients with long term conditions such as
blood pressure reviews & cholesterol management.

» We carry out audits to improve quality of patient care in
practices.

Earlier this year, we created our
first twitter account. Scan the
QR code below to give us a
follow!

https://twitter.com/GWRPCN

We have also launched our first
GWR PCN website. Scan the QR
code below to have a look!

www.greatwestroadpcn.nhs.uk/

Jobs & Careers

If you are looking for a job
within the GP practices,
send your CV to

GWR.PCN@NHS.NET

alongside the role you wish to
apply for.
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Merry Christmas! l%l
There are several roles within A y C St as

primary care such as an admin Best wishes for a healthy, happy and

receptionist, Health Care prosperous new year from the team
Assistant, Nurse, GP etc. at GWR PCN.
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